Actions for librarians and faculty

Feb 13, 2006

Samford Univ – Birmingham AL
Invite outside experts to talk to teaching faculty.
Involve the Faculty Senate.
Faculty liaisons to academic departments should discuss this issue with the departments.

Share the information we have learned at this seminar with our library colleagues.

Talk with Network of Alabama Academic Libraries (NAAL) to discuss what NAAL’s role might be in terms of Open Access.
Librarians should set an example by putting our own manuscripts into Open Access journals.
Spread the word via library newsletters and campus newsletters.
Change the tenure evaluation process – goes back to the role of the Faculty Senate, as they control the Faculty Handbook.  The guidelines for tenure should be reviewed.

Pursue Open Access for the journal for the Alabama Library Association.

Encourage member libraries to join SPARC and get involved with the process.
When a faculty member comes to the library to ask what journal they should publish in, be able to articulate the reasons why they should consider open access.

Make a more concerted effort during library week.

Boycott Elsevier.
Scholarly organizations should become more involved.

Work with editorial boards of various journals – identify on each campus which faculty are on editorial boards to discuss the crisis in scholarly publishing.
Educate the deans about the issue. 

Support legislation that promotes open access.
Work with university administrators to encourage offering incentives for publishing in open access journals.
Script out main points so that each librarian can intelligently discuss the problem with faculty at point-of-need.
Identify people on campus who have published in open access journals and encourage them to reach out to other faculty members to do the same.

Determine what the role of the librarian is in the NIH policy.
Identify discipline-specific scholarly communications that have addressed the open access issue.

Create focus groups of library-friendly faculty users to education them about the problem.

Get on the agenda for departmental faculty meetings.
Work with local library schools to be sure the issue is addressed in the curriculum.
Address the issue during individual new faculty orientations.
Incorporate open access resources into bibliographic instruction materials you develop.

Do comparative studies of what you are providing via purchase to what might be available o/a.
Work with locally hosted university consortia (UAB hosts the Inter-University Consortium for Political and Social Research – ICPSR) to drum up interest in disciplinary depository.
Talk to administrators – presidents, CFOs, chancellors, provosts.
Publicize the impact factors of the open access journals in the fields that are important in your institution.

Publicize the issue in the library blog (if any).

Catalog open access resources in the OPAC.

